
2107
Sponsor(s): Representatives Anderson and Linville

Brief Description: Limiting fishing of shrimp.

HB 2107 - DIGEST

(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 1ST SUB)

Directs the department of fish and wildlife and the Puget
Sound shrimp fishing industry to work cooperatively to define the
limited entry management regime for Puget Sound shrimp and shall
report to the legislature by December 31, 1999. The report shall
include, but not be limited to: (1) License transfers;

(2) number of fishers; and
(3) gear limitations.


